MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council


FROM:
Ordinance Committee


DATE:
August 1, 2012


SUBJECT:
Town Ways Ordinance Amendments

The Ordinance Committee held 2 meetings to review the Town Ways Ordinance referred by the Town Council. Town staff including Mike McGovern, Town Manager, Robert Malley, Public Works Director and Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner attended the meetings and made recommendations. 

Meeting agendas and materials were posted on the town website in advance of the meeting, however, no members of the public attended the meetings. In keeping with the Town Council’s Communication Policy to reach out to interested parties, copies of the draft ordinance were sent to representative parties who have recently appeared before the Town Council regarding the Town Ways Ordinance. Comments on the amendments have been solicited and may be provided to the Town Council.

The proposed amendments update the ordinance, with specific attention to issuance of permits by the Public Works Director, appeals of those permits, and standards that apply to issuance of permits. 

At the July 31, 2012 meeting, the Ordinance Committee voted 3-0 to forward the amendments to the Town Ways Ordinance to the Town Council for consideration. 

